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Important Dates for 25/26 School Calendar

ZPS is pleased to share some important dates for the 2025-2026 school calendar. The full
calendar should be available sometime following Spring Break. Notable dates include:

¢+ 1st Day of School—August 27

¢ Labor Day—August 29 & September 1

+ Thanksgiving Break—November 26—28

+ Holiday Break—December 22 to January 2

¢ Winter Break—February 9—10

¢ Spring Break—April 3—10

¢+ Memorial Day—May 25

¢ Last Day of School—June 5

Yearbooks

Yearbooks went home with students this week. If you did not order one, it is not too late! Please call

the office for more information about how to order one.

Walk Program Results

Congratulations to Garrett Koeman for being this year’s top walker with 44.2 miles. Our Top 10
walkers were: Garrett Koeman, Autin Grassmid, Axel Warren, Rudy DeRoo, Owen Klaasen, Lincoln
VanderHulst, Barrett Mason, Lincoln Vork, Franky Bocanegra and Gideon Zomerlei (tied for 9*), and
Pierson Klaasen. Top walkers by grade level were: Garrett Koeman (5™ grade), Austin Grassmid (4t
grade), Owen Klaasen (3 grade), Crosby Warren (2" grade), Pierson Klaasen (1t grade), and

Parker McGraw (Kindergarten).



Lincoln’s Buy One Get One Book Fair

The Literati BOGO Book Fair is coming to Lincoln May 19 — 22. Please contact the office if you would

be willing to volunteer to help run the book fair.

New Superintendent Search

On behalf of the Zeeland Board of Education, thank you for your continued support of our
schools. As we begin the process of selecting the next Superintendent of Zeeland Public
Schools, we are committed to a process that reflects the values of our community:
partnership, transparency, and care for every student. With the support of the Michigan
Association of School Boards (MASB), we've officially launched our superintendent search.
Your input will help guide the development of a candidate profile that reflects what
matters most to the people of Zeeland. We invite you to participate by filling out the
survey by April 28 and attending an in-person informational meeting. The link to take the

survey is: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/zeelandsearch. The date and time for the

informational meeting is Wednesday, April 30 at 7:.00pm in the Administration Building.

Girls on the Run (GOTR) and Total Trek Quest (TTQ)

The 5K Celebration runs for these programs are approaching quickly. Please mark your calendars
for the GOTR race on Saturday, May 31 at Coopersville Football Stadium and the TTQ race on
Saturday, May 17 at Newago High School. See coaches for more details if your child will be

participating in these events.

Lincoln Family Carnival

Mark your calendars for this fun, family event. Festivities start at 5:30pm. Games and
inflatables run from 6:00pm-7:30pm. There will be Raffles, Theme Baskets, Food Trucks,
etc. Wristbands pre-sales: $10 each or $35 per family; Theme Basket/Raffle Tickets: $1.

More information to come.
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